
Reading is an extremely important skill that will aid students in their success during and after school.  The only way students become better readers is to read.  They will improve their reading skills by practicing reading daily.  

Students will set a goal to read every day throughout this year.  Students should be reading a minimum of thirty minutes each evening. They should also be completing a “Book Snapshot” (or summary) or a “Book Recommendation” as they finish each book.  These summary sheets are turned in for the teacher to check, then are placed in the “Reading” section of their binders to be saved and tracked for the year. Copies of the Recommendations are placed on the classroom bulletin board.
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For each student’s reading grade for a marking period, we will have checkpoints every three weeks.  At that checkpoint (one-to-one conference with the teacher), students must show that they’ve been reading regularly.  The goal for each checkpoint is 300 pages and will be graded as follows: 

Every three weeks = 
300 pages 
100 pts.





250 pages
90 pts.





200 pages
80 pts.





150 pages
70 pts.





100 pages
60 pts.

This will count as 30% of each marking period’s grade because independent reading is such an important part of the curriculum.  Hopefully this practice of reading will continue throughout the students’ lives, establishing them as life-long readers and learners.

CONFERENCES:  The goal is reading improvement for all students.  At our reading conferences, students will share their understanding of what they are reading and will read aloud to demonstrate that they are improving in their reading speed, comprehension, accuracy, and expression.  We will decide on reading goals for the next three weeks and check each time for accomplishment of individual goals.
